STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT
" OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

TO: Katie S. Dykes, Commissioner
Connecticut Department of Energy & Environmental Protection
FROM: Melissa McCaw, Secretary
Office of Policy and Management
‘DATE: 11/02/2021
SUBJECT: Environmental Impact Evaluation and Record of Decision (EIE/ROD) for

the Bridgeport Facilities Planning for East Side and West Side Wastewater
Treatment Plants Project

Based on a review of the subject Environmental Impact Evaluation and Record of Decision
conducted pursuant to C.G.S. Section 22a-1e, I am herewith advising you of my finding that
this document satisfies the requirements of the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act
(CEPA).

It should be noted that CEQ identified several minor technical differences between the
Environmental Impact Evaluation notice included in Attachment 5 of the ROD, and the
notice published in the June 8, 2021 edition of the Environmental Monitor. A link to the
published notice is as follows:

https://portal.ct.gov/CEQ/Environmental-Monitor/Environmental-Monitor-
Archives/2021/June-8-2021#EIE

Please contact Matt Pafford (860-418-6412) if there are any questions with regard to this
finding.

Sincerely,

Melissa McCaw, OPM Secretary

cc: Martin Heft, OPM
Paul Potamianos, OPM
Daniel Morley, OPM
Jennifer L. Perry, DEEP
Ann Straut, DEEP
Peter Hearn, CEQ



